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Hon Tania Rattray MLC 
Chair 
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Via email: julie.thompson@parliament.tas.gov.au 

Dear Chair 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 26 September 2024 regarding questions taken on 
notice at the hearing held 26 September 2024. 

I am advised there have been six courses cancelled or postponed due to staffing challenges 
since July 2022, including three pre-apprenticeship courses (one Certificate II (Plumbing) 
course and two Cert II (Careers Start) courses where staffing resources needed to prioritise 
apprenticeship training over pre-apprenticeship training) and one Diploma of Nursing course 
in which the September 2022 course was postponed until the following year. 

Thank you again for your interest in these matters. 

Yours sincerely 

Hon Felix Ellis MP 
Minister for Skills and Training 

Att. TasTAFE Guideline relating to Right To Information 
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